English

This term we are going to use books related to our
topic to inspire our writing, both fiction and non-
fiction, including ‘The Snail and the Whale’, ‘Emilia
Earhart’ and ‘Meerkat Mail’. We have daily sessions
to practise our handwriting and learn grammar
rules, as well as spelling patterns that build on our
phonics knowledge. We also have regular whole
class guided reading sessions.

Science

For our topic of ‘Animals, including humans’, we will
look at how offspring grow into adults and the basic
needs of animals for survival. We will also explore
healthy living and the importance for humans of looking
after our bodies.

Maths

We begin the term with some work on money and
then we will focus on multiplication and division,
looking at the 2, 5 and 10 times-tables. After half
term, we will also cover units on measurement
(length, height, mass, capacity and temperature).

RE

We will look at places of worship for Christians and
Muslims; their features, why they have these
features and their similarities and differences.

History

We will be learning about the explorer Amelia
Earhart and finding out about the early days of
aviation.

Computing

First, we will look at programming and have a go at
designing and testing robot algorithms. After half
term, we will focus on data handling and look at
tally charts, pictograms and block graphs.
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PSHE

We will cover a unit called ‘Managing Safety and
Risk’ for which we will consider risks we may
encounter and how to keep ourselves safe. We will
also look at ‘Financial Capability’.

Geography

We will be naming and locating the 7 continents
and the 5 oceans of the world. We will look at the
fact that the world is spherical and create our own
journeys across the world. After half term, we will
be going ‘on Safari’.

Art

After a look at the artist Romare Bearden, and
creating our own cityscape collages, we will be
developing our skills in drawing, crafting, painting
and art appreciation.

PE

PE will continue on a Wednesday and a Friday this
term. We will start with units on invasion games and
dance. After half term, our focus will be team building
and gymnastics. Please ensure PE kits are in school at
all times. Also, please remember that long hair needs to
be tied back and earrings removed on PE days.

Music

We will have a go at copying rhythms and using
percussion instruments to play the rhythms in time
with music. We will also be learning a traditional
Ghanaian call and response song.

Design Technology

After half term, we will be exploring mechanisms
and making a moving monster!




